
250th Celebration Meeting 
August 23, 2016 
 
 
Members Attending: David Little, Bruno Siniscalchi, Pat Cook, Melanie Streeter, Casslyn Cook,  Jim 
Hidden, Wyatt Berrier 
 
Pat Farley, Mary Cronin, Katy Thompson 
 
Meeting called at 6:00 pm 
 
Mary Cronin from the Cook Memorial Library questioned deadline for time capsule items. Mary is 
currently working on short stories of Tamworth people which would become a booklet that could be 
placed in the time capsule. Deadline decided - beginning of October. 
 
Pat Farley from the Economic Development Commission informed the committee she was in need of 
250th memorabilia to give to the Governor and Council.  Motion made by Jim to give Economic Dev. 
Comm 6 books (half of the request of 12 books), Bruno seconded. Discussion this was not a Tamworth 
250th event, plans to give dignitaries who attend the closing ceremonies 250th books had been 
discussed. Vote 3 yes, 4 no 
 
October 14th - Contact Erica Boynton and Peg Poirier asking for help with October 14th plans. 
 
A possible talent/variety show with a 250th theme was discussed. Melanie will contact Diana Evans. 
 
Katy Thompson shared that the History Center has an exhibit “Stories of Tamworth” and they are open 
Saturday/Sunday 10 - 12 and Thursday/Friday 6 - 8. 
 
David will continue to finalize the postage cancellation stamp. 
 
Motion by Jim, seconded by Pat to purchase additional 400 pencils to hand out to the KA Brett students. 
All in favor 
 
Motion by Jim, seconded by Bruno to purchase 1000 postcards of scenes from the chicken BBQ. All in 
favor. 
 
Motion by Casslyn,  seconded by Pat to accept meeting minutes from July 26th. All in favor. 
 
Primary Day - Tuesday September 13th 
EZ Optical - Tuesday September 20th 
Remick Farm/Harvest Festival - Saturday September 24th 
 
Review invoices from Karl Behr BBQ, additional information needed.  Bruno will speak with Karl. 
Meeting adjourned 7:30 pm  
 


